From: Calvin Doody

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Protecting the Buffalo River
Date: Sunday, September 22, 2019 11:34:04 AM

| fully support the changes proposed by the ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo
National River watershed. The watershed and Buffalo National River should be protected for all
generations.

In addition | believe that all medium and large CAFOs (not just swine) should be prohibited in the
Buffalo River watershed. If swine CAFOs were to be replaced by other CAFOs, nothing will have been
gained and the Buffalo River will be lost as a natural river/resource.

Sincerely,

Calvin Doody

Garland County Resident
501-922-0645
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